
Friday 11th October 2024

Dear parents and carers,

LCCD
Our first Learning Coach Consultation Day has just concluded, and I have enjoyed seeing so many students with
their families arriving on site yesterday and today. Thank you for your time spent attending these important
appointments, and for supporting your child with the goals agreed at their appointment. As a reminder, if you didn’t
meet your child’s main Learning Coach this time, your appointment at LCCD2 will, as far as possible, be with them.

Nasal Flu vaccination session on Monday - CANCELLED
Unfortunately I have to inform you that the school vaccination service has not made the necessary arrangements
ahead of Monday’s planned nasal flu vaccination session for Years 7, 8, and 9. We have therefore had to remove
the date from our calendar. We understand that this will be disappointing to those of you who planned to give
consent, and we will prioritise arranging another date with the vaccination team. We will of course pass on any
information we receive about vaccination opportunities within the local community.

Culture and Identity Day - from Miss Hagan, our EDI Lead.
Our annual Culture & Identity day is coming up very soon on the 15th of November. We have many exciting
activities and events planned including a student and staff Bollywood dance performance, staff-led lunchtime
cultural workshops and a food tasting House competition of our best dishes! Preparation is underway led by Miss
Hagan and our 4TheCulture team.As with previous years students are not permitted to wear flags but we’d love to
see students in national or cultural dress. Alternatively students can be part of this day by wearing the ‘Earth’
colours of blue and green.

Chaplain’s message - from Rev’d van Kan
As we reflected upon the idea of ‘Flourishing Together’ this week; I’m reminded of Psalm 92:12-13, which
beautifully reminds us that “The righteous will flourish like a palm tree, they will grow like a cedar of Lebanon;
planted in the house of the Lord, they will flourish in the courts of our God.” This verse wonderfully speaks to the
beauty of flourishing together in faith and friendship.

Just like the palm tree that bends yet doesn’t break and the strong cedar that stands tall, we can find a new sense of
strength in our connections with one another. When we consciously support each other, we create a space where
God’s love and growth can thrive. I pray that the peace of Christ is with you all.

This half term will soon be over and I will be sharing our special October newsletter with you.

Enjoy your weekend.

Yours faithfully,

Mariella Ardron
Principal
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Upcoming useful dates:
Monday 14th October 2024 – Year 7, 8, and 9 Nasal Flu vaccination session - CANCELLED
Wednesday 23rd October 2024 – Last day of term, students finish at normal Wednesday time of 2.35pm
Monday 4th November 2024 – Students return from Half term
Week commencing 11th November 2024 – Progress checks sent for Years 7, 11, 12 and 13
Monday 11th November 2024 – Year 10 and 11 Nasal Flu vaccination session TBC
Thursday 14th November 2024 – Sixth Form Open Evening (4.45pm to 6pm for existing Chelsea Academy
students)
Friday 15th November 2024 – Culture and Identity Day
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RE: UPDATE Nationwide Allergy Warning on behalf of the Food Standards Agency 
 
Further to our communication on the 23rd September advising of the potential peanut 
contamination of food containing or may containing mustard; Impact Food Group can confirm that 
we have reviewed all of our products and suppliers and are now satisfied that none of our products 
have been affected by this notice. 
 
We will be advising our teams to remove notices and to relax all additional controls that we 
implemented during this period. Impact Food Group will always put food safety and the safety of 
our customers at the forefront of everything we do, and we thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding food allergens in our restaurants, please contact 
safety@impactfood.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully,    

 
Bryan Lygate 

Managing Director 

Impact Food Group 
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